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January 31, 2025 
To whom it may concern,  

Company name: I-NET Corp.  
（Securities code: 9600; Tokyo Prime Market） 

Name of representative: Tomomichi Saeki, 
Representative Director and Executive President 

Inquiries: Masahiro Shiga,  
Executive Officer, Head of Corporate Planning 
Department 

Phone: +81-45-682-0806 
 
 

Notice of Expansion of the Shareholder Incentives 
 
At the Board of Directors meeting held today, we resolved to change our shareholder benefit program and further 

enhance the content of the program. We would like to inform you of the change as follows. 
 
1. Contents to be changed 

Current 

Record date 

More than 100 
stocks Less than 

500 stocks 

More than 500 
stocks Less than 

1,000 stocks 

More than 
1,000 stocks 

Less than 3,000 
stocks 

More than 3,000 
stocks Less than 

5,000 stocks 

More than 
5,000 stocks 

End of 
September 

QUO card Pay 
500 yen 

QUO card Pay 
1,000 yen 

QUO card 
2,000 yen 

QUO card 
3,000 yen 

QUO card 
4,000 yen 

 
After change: (Add bold text) 

Record date 

More than 100 

stocks Less 

than 200 stocks 

More than 200 

stocks Less 

than 500 stocks 

More than 500 

stocks Less 

than 1,000 

stocks 

More than 

1,000 stocks 

Less than 3,000 

stocks 

More than 

3,000 stocks 

Less than 5,000 

stocks 

More than 

5,000 stocks 

End of 
March 

- 
QUO Card Pay 

500 yen  
QUO Card Pay 

1,000 yen 
QUO card 
2,000 yen 

QUO card 
3,000 yen 

QUO card 
4,000 yen 

End of 
September 

QUO Card Pay 

500 yen 
QUO Card Pay 

1,000 yen 
QUO card 
2,000 yen 

QUO card 
3,000 yen 

QUO card 
4,000 yen 

 
In addition to the shareholder Incentives for shareholders at the end of September, we have newly added a shareholder 

benefit program for shareholders at the end of March, which we plan to implement twice a year. Additional shareholder 
benefits at the end of March will be granted to shareholders who hold 200 or more of our shares in the shareholder 
register as of the end of March. 

We will donate 10% of the donation amount to a social contribution group separately. 
 
This change will be effective from the end of March 2025. 
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2. Reason 
We have introduced a shareholder benefit program to express our appreciation for the support we receive from our 

shareholders. 
In order to increase the attractiveness of our investment in our shares and to have more people hold our shares, we 

have recently changed our shareholder benefit program to include shareholders who hold more than 200 of our shares 
as of the end of March. 

We will continue to strive to increase shareholder value and achieve sustainable shareholder returns. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DISCLAIMER:  
This document was prepared using our machine translation, and no manual modification has been 
made to the translated contents.  
This document is to be used solely as a reference and in cases where any differences occur between 
English version and the original Japanese version, the Japanese version shall prevail. The consolidated 
financial statements in this document are unaudited.  


